ETBLC Symposium: July 18-19 2024, University of Manchester, UK

Call for Abstracts

“Growing our Learning Community”

We are delighted to announce a call for abstracts for presentations, panels and activities at our two-day symposium exploring the dynamic landscape of Team-Based Learning (TBL) within higher education.  

Event Overview 

Themed "Growing Our Learning Community," this symposium aims to foster an academic dialogue on the evolution and enhancement of TBL practices. Whether you're an experienced practitioner or a newcomer to TBL, this event offers a dynamic platform to exchange ideas, share insights, and shape the future of collaborative learning. 

Themes: 

We welcome submissions that explore a diverse array of topics, including but not limited to: 
·  innovative applications of artificial intelligence in TBL 
· pedagogical strategies that underpin successful TBL implementation 
· innovative approaches to integrating and expanding TBL across curricula.  
This symposium will be a unique opportunity for educators to contribute to the enrichment of our collective learning community. We invite abstracts that not only reflect on current TBL practices but also envision future directions for this collaborative learning approach.  

Why Participate?  
This symposium presents a unique opportunity for educators, researchers, and practitioners alike to contribute to the enrichment of our collective learning community. By sharing your experiences, insights, and visions for the future of TBL, you'll play a pivotal role in shaping the next chapter of collaborative learning in higher education.  
Key Dates:  
· Abstract Submission Deadline: 8th April 2024 
· Symposium Dates: 18-19th July 2024 
Become part of a transformative dialogue and help cultivate a vibrant learning community through TBL.  

Please submit your abstract using the template below





Name:
Email Address:
Title of Session:
Session Type:

□ Presentation 		
□ Workshop				
□ Panel 

Session Abstract (Max 200 words)

































For more information, visit ETBL Symposium or contact laura.green-3@manchester.ac.uk  

